
L-CAP Update, January 2019 
 
In an effort to communicate better with library APs, L-CAP will send out monthly updates with 
the latest L-CAP activities and other information that might be important to APs. If you would 
like something added to an L-CAP Update, please email Jamie Carlstone (jdc6@illinois.edu). 
 
L-CAP is providing a feedback form. We will collect feedback and pass it along to the 
appropriate party on your behalf with the option of keeping it anonymous. The forms will 
remain open indefinitely. These can be used for questions and comments about the library, 
including suggestions for L-CAP. 

• AP Questions, Concerns, Feedback Form  
 
In addition to the feedback forms, you can also email the committee (lcap@library.illinois.edu) 
or speak directly to any member of L-CAP. 
 
Promotional Path Update 
 
The AP Promotion Program is up and running! Self-nominations are due by March 1, 2019 at 
5pm. Information about the program is available here: 
https://www.library.illinois.edu/staff/ap-promotional-process-page/  
 
There will also be an open session January 17 from 2-3pm in 428 Main Library and office hours 
January 22 from 2:30-4pm in 323c.  
 
AP Awards 
 
Congratulations to the following APs for being recognized for their years of service at the 
Library Recognition Event! 
 

• 30 years – Robert Manaster (retired December 31, 2018) 
• 25 years – Kathie Veach 
• 15 years – Robert Cagle, Jon Gorman, Jacob MacGregor 
• 10 years – Susan Braxton 
• 5 years – Cara Bertram, Miriam Centeno, Colleen Fallaw, Eric Kurt, Tricia Lampron 

 
Congratulations as well to the 6th Annual Outstanding Academic Professional Award winner 
Miriam Centeno, and nominees Stephanie Baker and Jon Gorman. 
 
Academic Professional Development Fund 
 
If you are planning on attending any conferences or other professional development 
opportunities, consider applying for the Academic Professional Development Fund. If you have 
any questions, please contact our CAP representative George Gottschalk (gotts@illinois.edu).  
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L-CAP Membership Update 
 
Beginning on January 1, 2019, Tricia Lampron is the new chair of L-CAP. Congratulations Tricia! 
 
L-CAP Meetings 
 

Past: 
• Quarterly meeting with Dean Wilkin: December 17, 2018 
 
Upcoming: 
• L-CAP monthly meeting: January 23, 2019 
• Quarterly meeting with HR (on the AP promotional path): January 29, 2019 

 
Information about L-CAP, including minutes of committee meetings, is always available at our 
webpage. 
 
--- 
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Tricia Lampron, chair lampron2@illinois.edu  
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